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Herod PTO Meeting 
 
February 16, 2010 
 
Called to order at 7:45 pm 
 
Construction on the new building is a little behind due to weather.  Expected move in 
date is Thanksgiving 2010.  Tear down of old building is expected during the Christmas 
break.  Everything should be done by April 2011 (parking, fields, etc.). 
 
On the Houston Chronicle website the are education blogs that may be of interest.  HISD 
is focusing on fixing neighborhood schools where families will want to send their kids to 
the schools that they are zoned to. 
 
There is a new 4th grade teacher that has recently started at Herod – Lauren Berger. 
 
There is a Dual language meeting on Thursday, February 25th at Herod. 
 
Field day and carnival are coming up – please watch for the dates, this is a great time to 
volunteer. 
 
The cookie dough fundraiser made about $5,800.00.   
 
Upcoming Herod eating out nights: 
 Gugliano’s 
 Chick-Fil-A 
 CiCi’s Pizza 
 
Auction update: 

Mollie H. and Danna are working on the auction book. 
For the class baskets, donate items or money, don’t solicit any of the near by 
businesses, most of them have already been hit up by the auction committee.   
Ticket sales – for those who buy tickets before Spring Break, they will be entered 
into a drawing for Gary Allen rodeo tickets. 

 
Meeting closed at 8:00 pm 
 
 


